
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

BackBeat, 

 

 

Thank you for performing at International Beatleweek 2016. Here’s a little review for you to 

use: 

 

One of the hardest working bands I’ve seen at the festival, BackBeat, from Melbourne 

Australia, were professional, reliable and a pleasure to work with. Not only that, but they play 

with a joy and energy that is a credit to the music, keeping Rock ‘n’ Roll music alive, from 

their period-correct instruments to the appropriately sweaty leather outfits. Going down a 

storm with casual Beatles fans and aficionados alike, they’ll always be welcome here in 

Liverpool, and their spiritual home, the best of cellars, The Cavern Club. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Clark Gilmour 

International Beatleweek Band Liaison 

The Cavern Club, Liverpool 

 


